Dear VMC Families,
Do to parental requests we are sending out the sign-up information for B&B Tutorials (Math Sec 1-4 and ST Sec 4).  If your child is interested in a review session from this outside organization please refer to the attachment.  These sessions are general review sessions that some students find beneficial and are usually offered to our students. The dates are fixed and cannot be changed.
Letter To Parents - VMC - BBT Course Review - May 2020 (1).pdf 

